Give us your thoughts on Tax Adviser

Welcomes

24 October 2019

The CIOT and ATT are seeking your views on Tax Adviser.

Which areas interest you the most? How well is your area of tax covered? Do you read the magazine in print or online? What would you like to see more of?

We would be delighted if you could complete our short survey.

The survey will only take a few minutes to complete, and your feedback will help us ensure that *Tax Adviser* remains relevant, practical, and a valuable membership benefit. Responses to the survey are anonymous.